
Dear   family,  
  
During   the   current   COVID-19   pandemic,   Plymouth   Parent   Carer   Voice   [PPCV]   and  
Plymouth   City   Council   SEND   Service   are   working   together   to   understand   and   better  
support   the   experiences   of   families   who   have   children   with   special   educational  
needs.   
  
Therefore,   we   would   be   very   grateful   if   you   would   respond   to   a   short   questionnaire,  
which   focuses   on   you   and   your   child’s   experience   of   primary   or   secondary   teaching  
and   learning   during   lockdown,   and   provides   an   opportunity   to   tell   us   how   these  
events   impact   your   family.  
  
Link   to   questionnaire:  
SEND   Coronavirus   (COVID-19)   questionnaire  
 

https://plymouth-self.achieveservice.com/service/SEND_Coronavirus__COVID_19__questionnaire

